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Corporate employees and GMs:
 
Today, Brad Remington, vice president and general manager for KMGH in Denver, announced his 
retirement.
 
Brad became GM at KMGH in March 2015. He previously spent seven years at the station as 
managing editor before moving on to a highly successful career in several news director positions. 
He's also an entrepreneur with a chiropractic business in Denver.
 
During his time as GM, he has led new branding efforts, grown community partnerships, increased 
KMGH's strong commitment to investigative reporting and championed non-traditional revenue 
opportunities.
 
Brad is looking forward to spending more time with his wife of 39 years, Nan, and their children and 
grandchildren. He will take back the helm of his business and plans to do more with the Rachel's 
Challenge charity, where he serves as a board member.
 
Brad will remain with KMGH through mid-December. We will begin the search for his replacement 
immediately.
 
We thank Brad for all of his contributions and wish him the very best in his retirement.
 
Debbie Turner 
Vice President 
TV Operations  


